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MEETING NOTICE
CAMAS COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

THE CAMAS COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS WILL HOLD A MEETING
ON January 11, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. in the Board of County Commissioners Room of the
Camas County Courthouse Annex, 517 Soldier Rd., Fairfield, Idaho, for the request of
Dallas and Candice Smith for approval of a Minor Subdivision Plat. In accordance with
the Camas County Zoning Ordinance there will be 5 lots. The Subdivision is located
in Section 23, Township 1 North, Range 13 East BM, in Camas County, Idaho.

In accordance with the current Camas County Subdivision Ordinance, Article Ill and
Article VI Section E; upon the filing of an Application, the Administrator shall set the
matter for review before the Board. The Administrator shall notify all Property
Owners within three hundred feet of the proposed subdivision and of the proposed
Final Plat by way of written notification, which shall be mailed at least ten (10) days
prior to the Board’s scheduled review. The purpose of the review is to receive
comment as to whether or not the Application and Final Plat complies with the
requirements of the Subdivision Ordinance and approval of the Subdivision. At the
scheduled time, the Board shall review the Application and Administrator’s report,
and consider any comments from concerned persons and agencies.

Interested persons are invited to attend and may participate in the Meeting to
provide information relative to the development of the Subdivision. Written
comments shall be received by the administrator until close of business January
5,2021

Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the above Meeting
should contact the Camas County Planning & Zoning Office at 517 Soldier Rd, Room
6, Fairfield, Idaho, or call 208-764-2046, five (5) days prior to the meeting.

The application for the Final Plat for “The Windmills at Soldier Mountain” Subdivision
is available for review at the Camas County Planning & Zoning Office, Monday thru
Wednesday 8:30 to 5:00 pm and Thursday 8:30 to !!1:00 am.

Please call prior to coming to the office to make sure someone is there to help you.

Dwight Butlin, Administrator



